
 
 

 

 

Centre for Product Design and Manufacturing 

(CPDM), Indian Institute of Science (IISc) 

hosted the PBL South Asia Curricula Design 

Workshop from 14th to 18th October, 2019. 

Representatives from the ten partner HEIs 

(higher education institutions) – Aalto 

University, Finland; TU Delft, Netherlands; 

KTU, Lithuania; IISc and IITB, India; JNEC, 

Bhutan and AITM, NEC, SEC and KU, Nepal - 

participated in the Erasmus+ funded project, 

Strengthening Problem-based Learning in 

South Asia (PBL-SA). 

 

The workshop was conceptualized under preparation, led by IISc and supported by IITB, for the 

implementation of PBL in curricula across South Asia. Its main objectives was to apply ‘design 

thinking’ strategies to collaboratively design the curricula suitable for each of the beneficiary 

HEIs, across disciplines, in Nepal and Bhutan. The European and Indian institutions presented on 

their know-how in the area of PBL, and faculty and research associates mentored sessions to co-

create courses. The long-term aim is to build a strong network of PBL practitioners and collate 

best practices across partner institutions, to improve the implementation and dissemination of 

PBL in the South-Asian context.  
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